
From: Pease, Kathy
To: Natalie Noyes; Morris, Erin
Subject: FW: Heritage House DEIR Comments
Date: Monday, September 23, 2019 10:51:34 AM

 
 

From: Hensley, Jordan@Waterboards <Jordan.Hensley@Waterboards.ca.gov> 
Sent: Monday, September 23, 2019 9:58 AM
To: Pease, Kathy <kpease@cityofnapa.org>
Subject: RE: Heritage House DEIR Comments
 
[EXTERNAL]
Hi Kathy,
 
Thanks for reaching out.  It looks like this was an oversight.  We received notice from the State
Clearinghouse of the project’s EIR and we responded with our general information response letter. 
But looking at the project location with regard to the Regional Boards delineation map, it appears
that the project is not within the Central Valley Regional Board’s scope.  However, we do represent
about half of Napa County.  You can see the Regional Boards’ delineation map on the State Water
Resources Control Board’s webpage at: https://www.waterboards.ca.gov/waterboards_map.html.
 
Please feel free to attach this email correspondence to the comment letter, if needed.
 
Thanks,
 
Jordan Hensley
Environmental Scientist
R5 401 Water Quality Certification Unit
(916) 464-4812
Jordan.hensley@waterboards.ca.gov
 
 

From: Pease, Kathy <kpease@cityofnapa.org> 
Sent: Monday, September 23, 2019 7:57 AM
To: Hensley, Jordan@Waterboards <Jordan.Hensley@Waterboards.ca.gov>
Subject: Heritage House DEIR Comments
 
The City of Napa is in receipt of your comment letter on the Heritage House DEIR-
SCH#2018082019/2.  I just have a quick follow up question.  We were surprised that the letter came
from the Central Valley district since Napa does not fall in the Central Valley district.  Do you also
represent the Napa area?  If you could clarify that I’d appreciate it. 
 
Thanks!
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Kathy Pease,
Contract Planner
916-812-0749


